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SWD traps were set out in May with nothing until July. By late July numbers were fairly high. I 

stopped trapping and relied on trap counts from Rich Cowles, Connecticut Agricultural 

Experiment Station, for grower emails. By late July – early August blueberries and brambles 

were being sprayed.  

 

Trap crop research project begun this fall with fall brambles (Polana and Caroline) surrounding 

everbearing strawberries (Seascape). Grower spraying brambles only. No differences in check 

and treatment strawberries as of 9/14/14. 
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